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38th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Singapore - 12 May 2021   

Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Madam President, 

Sri Lanka warmly welcomes the delegation of Singapore and appreciates the presentation made. 
We commend Singapore’s significant achievements since its last Universal Periodic Review in further upholding the rule of law, strengthening human development, and advancing human rights in line with national priorities. These include legal reform for the protection of children and youth, promoting gender equality and decisive steps taken to combat trafficking in persons.

Singapore’s whole-of-society approach towards combating COVID-19 has been noteworthy. In this context, extending equal medical care to migrant workers including free testing and vaccinations, is laudable. We also recognize Singapore’s commitment, as diverse population, to achieving social cohesion.  

Whilst recognizing the progress already achieved in these areas, Sri Lanka recommends that Singapore:

1. Continues to protect and promote the rights, wellbeing and safety of migrants;

2. Steps up measures to advance the rights of the elderly population including through post-retirement support; and 

3. Further advances the right to education particularly for children from low income families.
We wish Singapore success in its UPR engagement. 

